Ken Russell

I strongly support the adoption of Advanced Clean Cars 11, the Heavy-Duty Omnibus Low NOx
Rule, and the Fleet Reporting Requirement.

These new regulations will help put our state remain in the forefront of changing our trajectory
away from global ecological catastrophe. We must do all we can to turn away from fossil fuel use
and find other alternatives.

This is also a health issue, exhaust from internal combustion engines are a persistent health hazard
and cause many illnesses and deaths. The Fleet Reporting Requirement is an important piece of this
regulation.

I strongly support this rule and thank the Department of Ecology for its hard work.
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